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11th November 2019 

Donation from Magna 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

          Magna ~ a local business in Banbury, has donated £500 to our Group for the purchase of 2 Gazebos. 
They would like to present a cheque to us next Tuesday ~ the 19th, at their site in Beaumont Rd in Banbury.     
Magna have asked if the Scouts and their Leaders could go along for 7pm, and after photos have been taken, 
followed by a little look over their assembly area, there will be a small buffet.     
I realize that this is very short notice, but as you will know we have been extremely lucky to receive this 
donation in the current economic climate, and I would appreciate a good level of support please. 
If all the youngsters can wear their full uniform the photos will look great in the local paper. 
If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to call or email me.    
 

Many thanks. 
Clive  
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